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FROM THE RE'S DESK

My first year as your Regional Executive is coming to a close and I'd like
to take this opportunity to thank all of the ~embers who have given so mucr
of their time and energy to help me make our club a success. Because of all
of your help we end the year with a growing membership, a smooth running
Solo program and a healthy treasury.

Little did I know, when I was elected, that we would start the year by
losing the use of our track because of a war. In this, as in every other
crisis I have faced as RE, members have stepped forward to help out. It
seems so long ago yet I haven't forgotten all of the helping hands. THANKS
again, I couldn't have done it without your support.

I have enjoyed serving as your RE during 1991 and I hope you will allow me
'to continue through the coming year. Our wheel to wheel racing program is
at a critical point and it is very important to maintain continuity in order

.that we achieve our goal as soon as possible. If I am able to remain as RE,
I guaranty that we will be racing in 1992.
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